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Notice of Press Conference

On Friday 6 December 2024, at 12.30, a press conference will be held in the Holy See Press Office, Via della
Conciliazione 54, to present the Fifth Concert with the Poor, to be held on Saturday 7 December in the Paul VI
Hall.

The speakers will be:

- Msgr. Marco Frisina, artistic director of the Concert with the Poor and director of the Choir of the Diocese of
Rome;

- Maestro Hans Zimmer, composer;

- Maestro Tina Guo, composer and cellist;

- Maestro Dario Vero, composer and orchestra conductor.

The following will be present and available to speak to the press:

- Dr. Riccardo Rossi, creator and organizer of the event, CEO of Nova Opera;

- Gualtiero Ventura, creator and organizer of the event.

The press conference will be livestreamed in the original language on the Vatican News YouTube channel
at https://www.youtube.com/c/VaticanNews.
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